

## STATE OF NEW YORK EXECUTIVE CHAMBER ALBANY 12224

MARIO M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

October 7, 1992

Dear Rabbi Schneier:

I am pleased to send greetings to all who have gathered for this year's Appeal of Conscience Foundation Annual Award Dinner.

As an organization that has dedicated itself to preserving and broadening religious freedom and human rights in international regions that had long stifled free expression, the Appeal of Conscience Foundation has led in the fight for individual freedom, confirming our most basic rights.

This year's award winners -- President Carlos Salinas de Gortari and Edwin L. Artzt -- have long demonstrated their commitment to the principles espoused by the Appeal of Conscience Foundation.

I wish you a successful evening and continued strength in your fight for freedom the world over.

Sincerely,

Mario M. Cuomo

Rabbi Arthur Schneier, D.D. President Appeal of Conscience Foundation 119 West 57th Street New York, New York 10019